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Mr. President,


We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of Croatia to the UPR.

Thailand commends the efforts of Croatia in implementing the recommendations accepted during its first UPR cycle, especially numerous legal reforms such as the Voter Register Act (2012) and the Free Legal Aid Act (2014) and in introducing tangible measures to help its people during the economic crisis.


While praising Croatia’s achievement in promoting gender equality, as seen by the increasing participation of women in politics, Thailand encourages Croatia to continue addressing remaining gender disparities, especially in terms of wage and access to labour market.


Thailand remains concerned regarding the problem of domestic violence against children and women. We recommend Croatia to intensify its effort to ensure effective law enforcement for domestic violence against children and women, to bridge the gap between legislation and practice along with enhancing awareness of victims’ rights and training for public officers and legal professions.  

Furthermore, Thailand follows with interest the work of the Ombudsperson for Persons with Disabilities.  However, the lack of resources as well as awareness has hindered progress in this area. We recommend Croatia to consider allocating necessary resources to support programmes which promote and protect the rights of persons with disabilities.   

Lastly, Thailand welcomes the National Health Care Strategy 2012-2020 and would like to express our readiness to share Thailand’s experiences in implementing the universal health coverage scheme. 
I thank you, Mr. President.
